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News From Fr. Devillers 

News from Fr. Devillers 

Fr. Devillers the new Superior General of the FSSP has informed 

us that: 

 Fr. James Jackson is the new rector of Our lady of Guadalupe 

Seminary; 

  The Vice Rector remains unchanged Fr. Charles Van Vliet. 

 Fr. Bernward Deneke is the new rector of the Seminary in 

Germany and the Vice rector is Fr. William Wojtek 

 Fr. Charles Ryan will be assigned to Vancouver; 

 However, he won't be arriving until mid September. 

 

Fr. Devillers has also asked for all our prayers as he has a very 

difficult job ahead of him. 

 

Donation’s Appeal 

he weekly donations for the Divine Mercy Quasi Parish, 

which will be canonically erected when Fr. Ryan arrives, 

has fallen to $200—$250 per week. We thank all those who 

monetarily continue to sacrifice and support the Traditional Parish, 

and we wish to encourage those who have not as yet began to 

donate to use begin using the envelopes provided for this purpose.  

There is no need to point out that  ~ $1000 per month will be 

woefully inadequate to run a Parish. As Michael Davies has 

pointed out to us “impress upon your members the need to give 

to a sacrificial extent if necessary to make a reality what you 

have fought for, for so long. The martyrs of England and 

Wales gave their lives for the Mass; they would have given all 

their material possessions to have been given what you now 

have”. 
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